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Dearly Beloved,
Greetings in Jesus' Most precious Name.

God is able to fulfil every word that He has promised. He perfected every word that He had spoken to David. Take
the word that God has spoken to you specifically and confess it daily. Don't look at your negative circumstances
and believe the lies of the devil that things will not work out for you. God's word is true. Believe the promises of
God with all your heart and praise God and be strengthened in your faith. Your faith will overcome the world. Your
war time will turn into celebration time. In everything give thanks and remember you are more than conquerors.

From the beginning of May, my wife and I have been journeying for the cause of ministry. We are experiencing the
power of your prayers at every meeting. May God Almighty reward you.In the next two months, there are many
ministry commitments that have to be completed. Please pray for us. Even as this magazine reaches your hands, we
will be returning to Germany from Canada and US to minister there. Pray for a powerful move of the Holy Spirit in
Germany.

As you are aware, the 34 Batch of the Short Term Course are from 10 -19 August,2011. If you have not attended
any of our Short Term Courses, please sign up for it. Contact our office for the details and they will guide you.
Encourage those who have a passion to shine brighter as the noon day sun in ministry to sign up as well. In all my
travel across the nations in the last 30 odd years I have come across many of our participants of the Short Term
Course powerfully being used by God. Many have understood their calling and are walking powerfully in it. Some
have established powerful ministries and are being used mightily by God. Truly the Short Term Course will
transform your life and ministry!

From September to November 2011, we are having a 3 month course termed the “School of The Holy Spirit” in our
Poondi Campsite. 'You will be a different person' was the promise God gave me for this School. Sure enough, God
drastically transforms the lives of those who attend this school. We usually conduct it only for men. But for the first
time we are encouraging married couples to attend this school as well. Children will not be allowed. My wife and I
will be there to personally oversee the 3 month course. Do come and participate in it.

Construction work is going on in full swing at the Poondi Campsite. We aim to complete the 12 rooms before STC
in August. Pray for wisdom and coordination for the team involved in this construction work and for the needed
finances. If you have pledged to give for the Building Project, please try to fulfil your commitment.

Continue to pray for our health, ministry and travel. Please uphold our aged parents, our counselors,
issue, may

God's everlasting arm sustain and keep you. God bless you.

Your loving brother,
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staff members

and partners in your prayers. May God bless you, your family and your ministry. Till we meet again in the next
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